
 

 

Our Ref: Flood Risk/SWMP/South Glos/22/02/2017  

 

Your Ref:  

 

Stella Davies  

South Gloucestershire Council  

Flood Risk Management and Drainage Team  

Badminton Road  

Yate  

South Gloucestershire Council  

BS37 5AF  

 

22 February 2017 

 

Dear Stella 

Challenge Fund Grant Application 

 
Wessex Water is pleased to support South Gloucestershire Council with an application for Challenge 

Funding and the associated schemes to reduce flood risk at the promoted locations. We can endorse these 

schemes at locations in areas of known flood risk and in particular we can foresee benefits at Thornbury and 

Rangeworthy to overcome development constraints to allocated sites. 

We have confirmed renovation schemes to public foul systems at Rangeworthy and it should be noted that 

there are developer led requisition schemes at Thornbury.  

Subject to a successful outcome from the Challenge Bid there may be further opportunities to collaborate 

upon schemes to resolve flood risk from surface water run-off.  

If any further assistance is required in this matter please let me know.    

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Dave Ogborne 

Planning Liaison Manager 

Strategic Planning 

dave.ogborne@wessexwater.co.uk 

mailto:Gillian.sanders@wessexwater.co.uk

